
Term 2 Week 10 - 1 July 2020 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Here we are at the end of Term 2!  It’s hard to 
believe.  We wish all our families a safe, relaxing 
and enjoyable break. 
 

FAREWELL MR DRUCE 

I would like to thank Mr Druce for his hard work 
at Kelly’s Plains this term.  He has been a great 
resource for our school and the students have 
enjoyed working with him immensely. 
 

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
We would like to thank all parents for 
supporting your child’s learning through our 
parent teacher interviews. We appreciate your 
input both informally each day and through 
these formal meetings. Celebrating your child’s 
successes in learning and wellbeing has been a 
great end to the Semester. As a quick follow up 
on these interviews we will be posting some 
questions through survey monkey onto the 
Skoolbag App before the holidays. We will be 
using these anonymous responses to celebrate 
successes and to guide our future planning and 
practices.  
 

PLAYGROUND REMINDER 
I would like to remind parents that after 3.00pm 
in the afternoon, we would appreciate the 
students playing at the front of the school if 
staying on for a while.  There are some areas of 
the playground that are unsuitable for playing 
without adult supervision. 

 

Organisation for Term 3 
 

 Student banking will 
recommence in Week 1 

 Scripture lessons will 
recommence in Week 2 

 Mrs Hala’api’api will be teaching 
Music for both classes and 
targeted Learning & Support on 
Wednesdays. 

 Mrs McCathie will be our 
Learning & Support Teacher 
during Term 3 and will be here 
Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

 Mrs MacDougall will be 
assisting in the Lower Division 
classroom on Monday and 
Tuesday.  For the first three 
weeks she will also be here on 
Wednesdays. 

 Assemblies and P&C lunches 
will recommence next term.  
More information will follow. 

 

To celebrate the last day of 

term and the learning of our 

students, Friday will be a Mufti, 

Movie & Minecraft day.  Clothes 

should still be appropriate and 

shoes must be enclosed. 



 

Dates for your Calendar:  

Monday 20 July - Staff Development 

Tuesday 21 July - students return 

Wednesday 29 July - School photos . We will hopefully 
have information envelopes to send out this week. 


